

28 November 2012

Dear Marco,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and your company for all the work and consultation you have provide to my company over the years. You are to be commended for the excellent quality of work and the prompt and efficient services you provide.

Thank you again for all you have done over the years. If I can provide a recommendation for your business, please don't hesitate to call on me.

Sincerely,

Site Manager

ESF Educational Services Limited

South Island School

50 Nam Fung Road

Hong Kong

Tel: +852

Fax: +852